
Mandatory training is now required for all guardians.  A six-hour course, Fundamentals of 
Adult Guardianship, is required to be completed before or within six months of 
appointment.   

In addition, in each succeeding year following, guardians are required to complete a 
three-hour continuing education course. 

Courses may be taken in a facilitator-led setting, in a computer-broadcast setting or 
online from one’s own computer.  More information regarding these mandatory trainings 
can be found on The Supreme Court of Ohio website. 

http://www.supremecourt.ohio.gov/Boards/judCollege/adultGuardianship/default.asp 

Carroll County Probate Court is pleased to offer local broadcasts of the required courses: 

Fundamentals of Adult Guardianship   September 27, 2016  
8:45-4:30 

Continuing Education: Guardian of the Estate October 5, 2016 8:45-12:00 & 
1:00-4:15 

Continuing Education: Developmental Disabilities December 6, 2016 8:45-12:00 & 
1:00-4:15 

These trainings will take place at:  Carrollton Schools POWER Training Center  
      207 Scio Rd., Carrollton, OH  44615 

*Snacks and beverages will be provided* 

Please visit http://www.supremecourt.ohio.gov/Boards/judCollege/adultGuardianship/
default.asp for more information or to register for the courses.  
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